
 

Memorandum 
 
Memorandum No: 24-149 
 
Date: October 22, 2024 
 
To: Honorable Mayor, Vice Mayor, and Commissioners  
 
From: Susan Grant, Acting City Manager 
 
Re: East Las Olas Bridge Rehabilitation Project Update  
 
 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) plans to rehabilitate the East Las Olas 
Bridge in 2026. The FDOT project team is conducting initial community outreach with a 
focus on understanding the impacts of the project both over and under the bridge during 
construction.  
 
FDOT met with the Central Beach Alliance in September and is scheduled to conduct a 
public meeting on November 14, 2024, at Art Serve with an option to attend virtually.  
FDOT will be promoting the upcoming meeting and the City’s Strategic Communications 
team will supplement their outreach efforts. 
 
Once the initial outreach is completed, FDOT plans to present at the City Commission 
Conference meeting in December 2024.   
 
For additional information, please contact Milos Majstorovic, MSCE, PE, Acting Director 
of Transportation and Mobility at 954-828-5216 or mmajstorovic@fortlauderdale.gov   
 
c:  Anthony G. Fajardo, Assistant City Manager 
 Laura Reece, Acting Assistant City Manager 
 Ben Rogers, Acting Assistant City Manager 
         Christopher Cooper, Acting Assistant City Manager 
 Thomas J. Ansbro, City Attorney 
 David R. Soloman, City Clerk 
 Patrick Reilly, City Auditor 
 Department Directors 
 CMO Managers 
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